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Rep. Lisa Subeck: Statement on Planned Parenthood 
Announcement that Abortion Services will Resume in 

Wisconsin 

MADISON – Today, Planned Parenthood of Wisconsin announced that due to a ruling in the 
Dane County Circuit Court that Wisconsin Statute 940.04 applies to feticide and does not 
prohibit consensual medical abortions, they will be resuming abortion services in the state. 
Representative Lisa Subeck released the following statement.  

“I am thrilled that Wisconsinites will once again have access to abortion services without being 
forced to travel out of state. This restores the ability of patients, in consultation with their 
physicians, to make their own decisions when facing an unintended or untenable pregnancy. 

If the last year has shown us anything, it is that our freedom to make our own reproductive 
health care decisions is fragile and must be protected. That is why I will continue working to 
pass the Restore Roe Act and other measures to ensure our reproductive freedom into the 
future.” 

Rep. Subeck has represented the 78th Assembly District since 2015 and serves as Chair of the 
Assembly Democratic Caucus.  
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